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6th October 2020 

Dear Parents and Pupils 
 

Thank you Wendon Families for the wonderful support we have received in Term 3. The 

weeks have been flying past and we are now all ready for a well earned rest. Wishing our 

families a happy holiday! 

 

 

REPORTS  

NB: Reports will be sent home on Thursday, 8th October. 

 Enclosed you will find: 

  Term report 

  Letter from Mrs Hicks – Revised protocols 

  Uniform list for the 4th Term 

  Term Dates for 2021 

 

 

JERUSALEMA DANCE 

We had a brilliant morning to perform the Jerusalema Dance. Thank you to our beautiful children for 

doing so well and to all our supportive parents who came to watch and then joined in the fun. You will be 

informed when all the collective footage is available. Thank you.  

 

 

More gems from our children! 

Teacher:   We won’t be able to do the Jerusalema Dance 

today as the grass on the field is too wet. 

Pupil:   Can’t we go down and dry the grass? 

 

 

TEACHERS’ DAY – A THANK YOU FROM THE STAFF 

From all the teachers – a big thank you to the genius mastermind (Mrs Hicks) and her loyal 

sidekicks (Mrs Laskey and Mrs Lockyer) for secretively co-ordinating a wonderful “Super 

Teacher” presentation. After being showered with gifts and listening to the entertaining and 

touching comments from our precious children, we truly did feel like Superheroes! 

Thank you parents for your contributions to our delicious hampers – your generosity is 

appreciated. 

What a blessing it is to be a part of the amazing Wendon family. 

Kind regards 

The Wendon Teachers 
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GRADE 12 – BOAT CRUISE 

 

It is with much dissappointment that we have had to cancel this boat cruise, first because of covid-19 

and now due to the weather. Our Grade 12 boys have been extremely patient and very understanding of 

the circumstances. Thank you boys, we know that you are extremely disappointed. 

We are hoping that the boat cruise will happen early in our 4th term. 

 

Difficult situations do come at us in different forms, how we manage these circumstances is how we 

build our character that strengthens us. 

 

 
October 
 

Tuesday 6th Waltons Back to School Stationery for 2021 Lists sent home 

Thursday 8th  Wood fired Pizza Day 
End of Term 3  -  13h30 

Reply slip below 

 

Tuesday 20th  School Opens for Term 4  

Wednesday 21st  Waltons Stationery orders First collection of orders 

Friday 30th  Grade 12 Breakfast and final ringing of the 
bell 

 

 
November 
 

Tuesday 3rd  & 
Wednesday 4th  

Study Leave for Grade 10, 11, 12  

Thursday 5th – 
Friday 13th  

Examinations and Tests  

Wednesday 18th  Waltons Stationery orders Final collection of orders 

Tuesday 24th  Waltons Stationery orders Collection of boxes 

Monday 30th  Primary School – Grade party and swimming Information to follow 

 
December 
 

Tuesday 1st Prize Giving - Juniors Class, Intermediate 
Class and Senior Class 
End of Term 4 for Primary School 

08h15 
 
 

 High School – Grade party and swimming Information to follow 

Wednesday 2nd  Prize Giving - Grade 8 & 9 
Prize Giving - Grade 10, 11 & 12 
End of Term 4 for High School 

08h15 
10h00 

Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WALTONS BACK TO SCHOOL 
 

Send your orders back as soon as possible or place your order online with Waltons www.backtoschool.co.za 
 
Please take note of dates and deadlines should you want to order from Waltons.  The stationery will then 
be sent to school in November, alleviating those dreadful queues when buying stationery for 2021. 

 
 
   First collection for orders:  Wednesday 21st October 

Last order date is:   Wednesday 18th November. 
Collection of stationery is on:  Tuesday 24th November. 

 

It is not necessary to order any stationery that your child already has and can 
use again next year.  Stationery will only be released once payment has been received.   

 

Please DO NOT send in CASH, we ask that you do an EFT into 
WALTONS account (not Wendon Academy).   

 
An invoice will be sent directly to parents prior to the delivery of stationery.  You will be given the banking 
details and a reference number to record as proof of payment.  PLEASE send in proof of payment to 
Wendon Academy on email admin@wendon.co.za.  

 
(PLEASE NOTE:  NO CHEQUES WILL BE ACCEPTED) 

 
 

No orders will be accepted at Wendon later than Wednesday 
18th November as Waltons will do the final collection on this day.  

 

 

PLEASE don’t forget to mention My School Card on your Waltons 
order form. 

 

Have a wonderful and safe week.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Wendy Hicks 

Managing Director 

 

“Limitations live only in our minds. But if we 
use our imaginations, our possibilities become 

limitless.” – Jamie Paolinetti 

http://www.backtoschool.co.za/
mailto:admin@wendon.co.za

